
Joint Review Panel

444 Seventh Ave SW

Calgary, AB

Secretary to the Joint Review Panel

Enbridge Northern Gateway Project
444 Seventh Avenue SW

Calgary, Alberta

Attention: Sheri Young

Re: Joint Review Panel Hearing Order (OH-4-2011)

Fort St James Sustainability Group-Change in Contact lnformation

May 19, 20L3

The Fort St James Sustainability Group wishes to advise that our contact information has changed. Our

original contact, Mr. Lawrence Shute, is no longer residing in Fort St James.

Our new contact is Brenda Gouglas.

Phone: 250.996.8009
E-mail: tandbr@telus.net

Please remove l.shute@hotmail.com and replace with tandbr@telus.net and direct all correspondence

in this matter to the new e-mail address.

Thanks very much, n

dru^/"&4*
Brenda Gouglas

(A51951)




